
From: Planning.APWest
Sent: 06 April 2023 11:26:45 (UTC+00:00) Dublin, Edinburgh, Lisbon, London 
To; Planning Enquiries 
Cc: Smart, Chloe
Subject: stw ref P-230314-39607 / 230457 Land to the South of Old Church Road, Colwall, 
Herefordshire

ST Classification: OFFICIAL PERSONAL

Good morning,

I am emailing today to please request an extension in time in order to provide our STW 
comments.

We are wanting to do some further investigations into the foul sewage proposals, so for now 
have I passed this to a Senior Evaluation Technician with the response due back no later 
than Friday 14th April.

I will look to email again 14'^ April with either our comments, or a further extension in time 
(depending on what level of investigation is required).

I have checked our systems and have been unable to locate a Development Enquiry for this 
development; if the applicant believes that have completed one previously, please provide 
me with the relevant SAP reference number.

Thank you,

Rhiannon

Rhiannon Thomas
Planning Work Management Technician
Asset Protection 
Asset Strategy & Planning
Chief Engineer, Severn Trent Water 
E-mail: Plannina.APWest@sevemtrent.co.uk
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Severn Trent Pic (registered number 2366619) and Severn Trent Water Limited 
(registered number 2366686) (together the "Companies") are both limited companies 
registered in England & Wales with their registered office at Severn Trent Centre, 2 
St John’s Street, Coventry, CVl 2LZ This email (which includes any files attached to 
it) is not contractually binding on its own, is intended solely for the named recipient 
and may contain CONFIDENTIAL, legally privileged or trade secret information 
protected by law. If you have received this message in error please delete it and notify 
us immediately by telephoning -1-44 2477715000. If you are not the intended recipient



you must not use, disclose, distribute, reproduce, retransmit, retain or rely on any 
information contained in this email. Please note the Companies reserve the right to 
monitor email communicationsin accordance with applicable law and regulations. To 
the extent permitted by law, neither the Companies or any of their subsidiaries, nor 
any employee, director or officer thereof, accepts any liability whatsoever in relation 
to this email including liability arising from any external breach of security or 
confidentiality or for virus infection or for statements made by the sender as these are 
not necessarily made on behalf of the Companies. Reduce waste! Please consider the 
environment before printing this email


